
MHUSD Coding Club Newsletter! 
 
Welcome all. We are hosting a MHUSD Coding 

Club with the help of the Martin Murphy MS 

Administration.  We are going to teach your students 

the basics of coding. Participants will learn to make 

games, animations, plays, and so much more with 

coding. At the end of the five-week series all the 

students will show their code with each other and 

play games. If we have enough time and all students 

listen and pay attention we will teach them how to 

add mod’s, texture packs, mob’s, etc to Minecraft! 

Every student will get an email to sign up with a 

Zoom link. We can only accept 30 students. Hope to 

see y'all there!   ​Sign Up Sheet 

-Ely and Nydia 
The zoom link will be emailed to the first 30.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdhE35ml_21CxumrwvbsIN6JNypS8mbB0-OsVrbErTHLV9Yg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&gxids=7628

